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SUMMARY 
 
The purpose of this paper is to provide an update on the Summer in The City 2024 
programme. It provides an overview of the programme and outlines its impact using 
attendance data and feedback from providers, parents and carers, and young 
people. 
 

 

RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

1. For the committee to note and comment on the report. 
 
 

 

Wards Affected: All 
 

 
DETAILED ANALYSIS 
 
 

1. The content of this report is within Appendix A  
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